WIU SUAA Board Meeting
April 4, 2024
Zoom meeting 10:00 a.m.

Participants: McLean, Richmond, Barker, Farr, Werling, Jones, Downin, Blackridge, Ramsey, Rock, Brown, Pano, Melz-Jennings.
The meeting was called to order by President McLean.  The secretary’s minutes were approved as corrected.  Jones/Brown   
The treasurer’s report was approved.  Down/Rock
Survivor Assistance- Blackledge identified Lana Myers as a member who has passed away since our last meeting.  
Membership- Farr reported our chapter has 497 members.  130 postcards have been sent to remind those who have not renewed their membership.  Discussion followed as to how we might obtain names of WIU employees who are retiring.  Farr asked that we send names of anyone we know who is retiring this year. 
Social-Dallinger reminded members of the SUAA Luncheon on April 7 at noon.
SURS Update- Rock reported the investment market is doing well.
Legislative- Pano reported the General Assembly is back in session.  Some legislation is moving.  27 bills are before committees relating to public pensions.  A report on equal funding for Illinois Institutions of Higher Education was given with 36 % of the cost paid by the state and 64% is paid by the students.  There is a new trustee for the WIU Board of Trustees.  Erika Mullins was appointed by the governor.  She is a graduate of WIU and is with the Chicago Art Institute.
Publications- Barker will make copies of several items to hand out at the Annual Meeting on April 7.
Foundation- Brown reported there will be brochures at the Annual Meeting. Bookmarks are being reprinted.
Networking-No report.
Technology- Werling reported there is a link on our website to the SUAA Foundation Scholarship information.
Old Business- The organization video is not finished.  More photos are needed. 
New Business- McLean will contact the new UPI chapter president to investigate how both groups can work together.  McLean reminded members to vote online for SUAA elections.  Rock is running for an office.
Motion made, seconded, and passed to adjourn. Pano/Brown

Respectfully submitted,
Jackie Richmond, secretary 
